
Sharps Meeting June 14, 2022  

Attendees: Tom S, Pam G, Bud M, Franklin M, Mary V – Recording Secretary 

 

Collections obtained from three burials Moor, Welch and Stoppel burials 

E-mail from Lisa Welch, wife of Eric (former mower) regarding the state of the grass and the position of 
the cornerstones of the family plots which appeared to have been moved was addressed by Jerry.  
Cornerstones re-positioned/uncovered and grass was mowed and weeds whacked the day after. 

Many cornerstones have sunk in the ground are difficult to locate.  A general site inspection/correction 
of these are needed. 

New cornerstones need to be ordered and installed.  Tom to determine letters needed and will place the 
order.  Frank volunteered to install. 

Two urn burials by Tom – 18” by 18”, 24” deep.  Fee of $150 paid to those digging.  Now keeping track of 
locations, placement discussed regarding east/head, west/foot and north and south sides.  Can go on 
top of existing vaults with attention paid to future burials on the plots and area needed for those. 

Pam noted seeing a shiny blue pick-up truck on-site this evening with a mower, possibly Bob W. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 


